SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARLENTS

Date: 17/06/2017
Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No 02
To: All Parents (Junior Kg & Senior Kg) °
From: The Principal
Subject: Change in the School Reopening Date

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

With the new academic session approaching our preparation are in full swing to
welcome the children back to school. ’

We would like to inform you that the school reopening date has been postponed to
22™ June, Thursday.
We look forward to welcoming the children soon.

Regards.
&£ Chotbosbe s -
Mrs. Sharmistha ('hal]ruhoriy
The Principal
EYC & RBS (Kindergarten)




